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Dear Sir/Madam,

Whilst the NSW Govemment may have followed a supposedly open and transparent process in relation
to the sell-off of the state’s electricity generation assets, it causes me great concern that the Premier has
prorogued parliament and apparently attempted at every stage to block any enquiry into this process.

[t concerns me GREATLY that the sale price is reportedly significantly less than comparable asset sales
in other states/countries.

I implore the Council to investigate this process thoroughly and report its findings to the people of NSW.,
If Ms Keneally and her govemment has nothing to hide, this should be all resolved in no time at all, but
until then i remain suspicious that this government has 'given away' one of our last worthwhile assets and
if so they need to be brought to account.

Yours sincerely,



